
 

 

Sensitization programme for sexual harassment at workplace (First session) 

 

The first sensitization programme for sexual harassment at workplace was conducted by 

Internal Complaints Committee (ICC) AIIMS Bhubaneswar on 7th of February 2017 at Mini 

Auditorium, College of Nursing. The participants were Associate and Assistant Professors of 

AIIMS Bhubaneswar. Dr Pranati Nanda, Chairperson, ICC, AIIMS Bhubaneswar welcomed the 

august gathering. Afterwards, Prof Vikas Bhatia, Officiating Director& Dean, AIIMS 

Bhubaneswar addressed the faculty members. Mr P K Ray, DDA, AIIMS Bhubaneswar 

apprised the faculty members regarding Sexual Harassment of women in a workplace 

(Prevention, prohibition and redressal) Act 2013. Ms.SnehanjaliMohanty, Member, State 

Commission for women, Odisha who was guest speaker stated about the gender roles at 

work place. Ms Mohanty emphasised that this is the first ever kind of sensitization 

programme organized by Medical Institute of the state of Odisha. The programme came to 

an end with a vote of thanks offered by Dr SuchitraKumari, Member Secretary, ICC, AIIMS 

Bhubaneswar. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


